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From: lisa@prestigioustrees.co.uk [mailto:lisa@prestigioustrees.co.uk] 
Sent: 07 March 2012 13:54
To: Env DC Mail - PF
Subject: RE: Your Invalid Letter for application reference: 2012/1351/INVALID - 
19 Bedford Place
 
 Good Afternoon,
As per our telephone conversation in regards to application reference 
2012/1351/INVALID I can confirm that the tree is located in 20 Bedford Place, 
numbers 11-20 bedford place is an office block with the entrance being at number 
19. So can I please ammend my application for the trees location to be at number 
20. The tree owners details are still correct
 
Kind Regards
Leah
www.prestigioustrees.co.uk
0208 432 6986
 
P please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
The contents of this e-mail are confidential and intended for the addressee 
only.  If you are not the named recipient, you must not use, disclose, copy or 
distribute the contents of this communication.  If you have received this in 
error, please contact the sender and delete this email.  Although this email and 
any attachments are believed to be free from viruses, no responsibility is 
accepted by Prestigious Trees for any loss or damage 

----- Original Message -----
From:
"Env DC Mail - PF" <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
 
To:
"lisa@prestigioustrees.co.uk" <lisa@prestigioustrees.co.uk>
Cc:
 
Sent:
Wed, 7 Mar 2012 12:53:32 +0000
Subject:
RE: Your Invalid Letter for application reference: 2012/1351/INVALID - 19 
Bedford Place
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Dear Lisa
 
Please find attached the Acknowledgement Letter for the above application.
 
Many thanks 
 
Matthias Genet
Planning Technician  |  Fast Track and Validation Team
 Tel.: 0207 974 5961  |  Fax: 020 7974 1680  |   matthias.genet@camden.gov.uk
 
Development Management  | Regeneration and Planning
Culture and Environment Directorate  |  London Borough of Camden  |  Town Hall 
Extension  |  
Argyle Street
  |  London   |  WC1H 8EQ
 
Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news
 
Think before you print! Please do not print out this e-mail unless absolutely 
necessary
 
This e-mail is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It may 
contain confidential or privileged information. If you receive this message but 
are not the intended recipient you are expressly notified that any copying or 
dissemination of this message without our permission is prohibited. You must not 
copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. Unless stated to the 
contrary, any opinions or comments are personal to the writer and do not 
represent the official view of the Council. 
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